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Friends of Loudwater 

School (FOLS) 
  

Dear Parents,   

 

Christmas Raffle 

Don’t forget to buy your tickets for our Christmas Raffle.  We 

are raising money for new Science Equipment.  Our target is 

to raise £500. 

We have an amazing selection of raffle prizes including a 

Christmas hamper, Christmas cake, gift vouchers and more! 

Tickets are on sale at £1 per ticket of 6 for £5 at the top of 

the school hill.  Please look out for a member of FOLS!  

Don’t forget to use easyfundraising with your Christmas 

Shopping.   

Just follow this link:  

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/loudwatercombined/ 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Friday 7th December 

Christmas Bazaar 

Friday 14th December 

Christmas Panto 

Monday 17th December 

Christmas Bake Competition 

Christmas Raffle Draw 

 

 

 


